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McAllen Police Department 

MEDIA RELEASE  

 

For Immediate Release 

MR 06122024 01 

Contact Person: Lt Joel A Morales 

Contact Number: 956.681.2083 
 

Suspect in Auto Theft Sought 
 

 
  Heber Emanuel Torres 

 

McAllen Police Officers are asking the public’s assistance in locating a suspect in various auto theft 

investigations. He was identified as Heber Emanuel Torres. He crossed into Mexico with the stolen 

vehicle where he escaped from Mexican Authorities. His last known address in Edinburg, Texas.  

 

The McAllen Police Department will continue to combine its efforts with local, state and federal agencies 

to further resolve these crimes and secure the arrest of the persons involved. 

 

If you know the location of the suspect, you are urged to call McAllen Crime Stoppers at (956) 687- 

8477.     

 

Nature of Call-For-Service: Auto Theft  

Date/Time:  June 06, 2024 10:30 P.M.  

Location: 800 Block of Robin Ave. McAllen, Texas 

 

On June 10, 2024 at approximately 10:30 PM, the victim reported to McAllen Police their vehicle, a black 

GMC Sierra, was stolen from the area of the 800 block of Robin Ave., McAllen, TX.    

 

Anyone with information as to the suspect’s or has information about the crime is urged to call McAllen 

Crime Stoppers at 956-687-TIPS (956-687-8477). If the information leads to an arrest, you may be 

eligible for a cash reward. You may also submit an anonymous tip through the smart phone app “P3 

Tips.”  
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